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AUGUST: 
15TH:   PVO Meeting 
 
 

SEPTEMBER: 
4th:     No School (Labor Day) 
6th:    Fall Picture Day 
8th:    Grandparents Day Luncheon 
 
 
 
 

For your child’s safety, all visitors must 

check in at the office, sign in and wear a 

“visitor” sticker.  

Anderson Parents: 

Again, I want to welcome you all to Anderson for the beginning of the 17-18 school year.  We are off to a great 

start!  The staff is excited, the kids are wonderful, and I am so blessed to have been welcomed the way I have.  

It has been a whirlwind two weeks, but I am so happy to be here. 

 

There is one thing I want to address that might help our students.  We have a fairly late start time at 8:25.  

Sometimes, we are rushing around and forget that classes should be starting at that time.  When students 

come in at 8:20 and want to eat breakfast, they are not in class and ready to begin on time.  I, as much as 

anyone, want to make sure that students have breakfast to start their day.  So for that reason, I ask that if you 

want your child to eat breakfast at school, PLEASE HAVE THEM HERE BY 8:10.  This will give them time to eat, 

get their things situated, and be in class at 8:25.  I appreciate all you do as parents and the support you 

provide your children and Anderson Public School.  Thank you again, and if you ever have concerns, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kevin Younger 

Superintendent 

Bus drivers and routes have changed.  Please have your 

child out at least 5 minutes early ready and waiting for 

the bus.   

WELCOME BACK STUDENTS, PARENTS, 

TEACHERS AND STAFF.  A SPECIAL 

WELCOME TO ALL OF OUR NEW 

ADDITIONS.  IT IS GOING TO BE A 

WONDERFUL YEAR.   

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED AFTER 2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT 

AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF.  AS OF AUGUST 14, PARENTS WILL NO LONGER BE 

PERMITTED TO WALK THEIR CHILDREN TO CLASS.  Office Staff will be in the parking lot assisting the children out of their 

cars and to their classes.  Thank you for your help in this matter.  

 
PARENTS:  BE SURE AND GET INVOLVED WITH OUR 

PARENT VOLUNTEER ORGINIZATION (PVO).  IT’S A 

GREAT WAY TO HELP THE SCHOOL AND BE INVOLVED!! 

V I S I T O R S 

 


